
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 

This week we have read ‘The Giant Jam Sandwich!’.  

During our carpet times we have been discussing the ingredients we need to make our own jam 

sandwich and writing our own set of instructions.  

Our new sound this week has been /p/ and we went on a hunt around Nursery to find things 

beginning with the sound /p/. We found, pens, pig, pencils, and a penguin!!  

On Thursday, we were really lucky to come back to school to see a brand-new role play area 

set up for us – a supermarket!! It has been SO much fun scanning items, putting them in our 

baskets and even paying for the items too!  

Next week, we are really looking forward to our STEM week with lots of exciting activities 

are going to be on offer to explore. Don’t forget – Monday is Science Day!! We cannot wait to 

see all of our little scientists arrive at Nursery!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Yumna for 

sitting beautifully in the lunch hall and putting 

a smile on our faces every day!   

Dolphin (morning children): Hallie for trying 

really hard every day to follow our carpet 

rules!  

Whale (afternoon children): Asja for coming 

to Nursery happy and playing with her peers.   

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our sound of the week is… 

Pronunciation 

Phrase:  

Bring your lips 

together, push 

them open and 

say p p p  

Can you find any more objects that 

begin with /p/ at the weekend?  

Welcome to Nursery’s Shop!  
We have our own shop!  

A brand-new role play area has been set up in one of our 

group rooms and the children have loved role playing shops 

with their friends.  

If you have any empty ‘shop’ items that the children will 

remember (cereal boxes, shampoo bottles, pizza boxes etc) 

please bring them in and we can add too our shop!  



 

 

 

 

  


